
 

See productsafety.gov.au for  
Australian product recall information 

 

Do you own this product? 

Kawasaki Motors Pty. Limited — Kawasaki MULE 
PRO-FX 1000, PRO-FXR 1000 and PRO-FXT 1000 

Side-by-side (SxS) off road vehicle with combustion 
engine.  

Available in the following models and colours: 

• MULE PRO-FX 1000 – Firecracker Red. 
• MULE PRO-FXR 1000 – Ice Gray. 
• MULE PRO-FXT 1000 – Metallic Onyx Black and 

Metallic Titanium. 

Dates sold: 26 September 2023 – 23 April 2024 

 

Why the product is recalled: During start-up a defect may cause 
affected Kawasaki vehicles to catch fire. 

Hazard: There is a risk of serious injury from burns if the affected 
Kawasaki vehicle catches fire. 

 

1. Consumers should stop using the affected Kawasaki vehicle 
immediately. 

2. Consumers should contact their place of purchase, or a local 
authorised Kawasaki RUV/UTV dealership to arrange repair, once 
further advised by contact from Kawasaki Motors. 

 

For more information, please contact Kawasaki Motors Australia or an 
authorised Kawasaki dealer. 

info@kawasaki.com.au 

https://www.kawasaki.com.au/en-au/purchase-tools/dealer-locator 

 

 
Purchased from: See traders list on productsafety.gov.au 

 

Set yourself a reminder to check at home 

• Take a photo of this notice 

• Set a reminder on your phone 
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